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Elsen, Nikki

From: David Ring <DRing@kwiktrip.com>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 1:41 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Appeal of City's Snow Shoveling Invoice Regarding Sidewalk at 533 Cass Street, La 

Crosse, WI - Invoice # 00037461

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
February 23, 2024 
 
Ms. Nikki Elsen 
City Clerk 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Dear City Clerk Elsen: 
 
As the son and representative of my parents, Duane and Janet Ring, the owners (Duane W. Ring Revocable Trust and 
Janet H. Ring Revocable Trust) of the property located at 533 Cass Street, La Crosse, WI, where snow shoveling was 
performed by me and the City of La Crosse, I would like to appeal to the City of La Crosse’s Board of Public Works the 
invoice of $325.00 (Invoice # 00037461) sent to my parents on January 25, 2024. 
 
It is my understanding that my appeal request will be brought before the City of La Crosse’s Board of Public Works at 10 
a.m. on Monday, March 4, 2024.  My parents are 93 and have various health challenges that prevent them from 
attending the meeting and representing themselves at the Board of Public Works meeting. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and assistance.  Please contact me on my cell at 608-792-5060 if you have any 
questions or require additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave 
 
David W. Ring 
Son & Representative of Duane and Janet Ring – Property Owners of 533 Cass Steet, La Crosse, WI 
608.792.5060 (Cell) 
dring@kwiktrip.com 
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